UNIVERSITY CHRISTIAN MISSION UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS OCT. 23-28, 1938

Lawrence, Kansas Nov. 1, 1938

Dear Mr. Allen:

You already know about the values of this last week from your relationship to it. We can't tell you anything new about the program. We can't tell you anything new about the men and women who were here. And just yet there is not much to report about continuation projects.

But we can tell you how much and how sincerely we have appreciated your effort for this Mission. Little of it is down in black and white, but yours can be the greater satisfaction of knowing that the things you have done have been lived out in a wonderful program.

May we thank you again for your persistent interest and help.

Sincerely,

Dean Paul B. Lawson, chairman Earl Stuckenbruck, secretary